
12/07/2020 

MRS Pamela Rawling 
1 / 32 Brighton ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
pamandpeter@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I oppose the latest development application by OPTUS to erect a mobile tower and 
infrastructure in John Fisher Park. Parks and reserves are not appropriate places for these 
towers especially in this park where the community has worked so hard to rehabilitate the area. 
It is contrary to the Plan of Management and compromises the ecological value of the riparian 
zone and the lagoon.The reasons for the rejection of the last DA in 2017 still hold. OPTUS -
make this your last attempt to put a tower in John Fisher Park.
Thank you
Pam Rawling 
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